
WENTWORTH BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

Minutes of Public Hearing on 

Special Exception Application 

#2010-01SE 

 

    The Wentworth Town Council met as a Board of Adjustment at 6:45 p.m. on 

Wednesday, September 08, 2010. The meeting was called to order for the purpose of 

addressing the Special Exception #2010-01SE application submitted by Michael & 

Valerie DeSchepper.  DeScheppers requested permission to move a 1981 Kozy Mobile 

Home into Ellens’ Trailer Park, located at 221 S. Lake Ave., Lots #23 & 24, Wentworth, 

SD 57075.   

    After reviewing the application and pictures of the mobile home, Roger Vogt, 

representing the Board of Adjustment, gave his approval for the special exception.   

    Reck motioned, Vogt seconded to grant DeScheppers permission to move the 

1981 mobile home into the trailer park. 

    With no further business, the hearing was adjourned. 

TRISH PETERSON 

Finance Officer 
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